
 

CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM 

 

FROM: The Office of the City Manager DATE: October 10, 2022 

SUBJECT: Announcements  

PRESENTER:  

 
 
GENERAL DESCRIPTION:  

At each Council meeting a member of the governing body announces upcoming events 
in the City and recognizes an employee that exemplifies the City’s core values.   
 
Announcements:  
Join us on Tuesday, Oct. 11, for our final ‘Round the Town bicycle ride of the year. The 
ride will begin at 6:00 p.m. at Cross Timbers Park. Please visit the city’s website or 
contact the Parks Department for more information.  
 
The NRH Library is hosting the Mid-Cities Teen Book Fest on Saturday, Oct. 15. Area 
teens are invited to meet nationally recognized authors, participate in creative 
workshops, and learn more about the latest Young Adult book releases. Admission is 
free. You can view the schedule and information on the library’s website.   
 
The NRH Fire Department is holding an open house from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. on 
Saturday, Oct. 15 at Fire Station No. 5 located off of Mid Cities Boulevard. Meet first 
responders and learn about the many services they provide to our community.  
 
Kudos Korner:  
Every Council Meeting, we spotlight our employees for the great things they do. Tonight 
we recognize:  
 
Jennifer Brantley and Sarah Potts in the Police Department - Jennifer and Sarah 
served as fill-in receptionists for City Administration for the past 3 months. They did a 
fantastic job greeting visitors, answering the phones and directing callers, while still 
managing their workload for the Police Records Division. We appreciate their positive 
attitudes and willingness to take on extra assignments.  
 
  


